
9-05-18 Town Council Meeting Responses 

 

ITEM #12: Appointment(s) to the Community Design Commission 
 
Council Question:  It appears as though Bennett Dansby’s preference is for the Planning 
Commission. What is the status of his application for the Planning Commission? 
Staff Response:  There are currently no vacancies on the Planning Commission at this 
time.  When a vacancy occurs, or during the spring appointment period Mr. Dansby’s 
application will be shared with the Planning Commission for the board’s consideration in making 
a recommendation to the Council.   Mr. Dansby’s application is eligible as of July 19, 2018, and 
will be good until June 30, 2019 or until it is withdrawn. 
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